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to be differences of opinion and there is bound to be some 
legal hassles. I can’t speak for all regions but I know 
Region IV in Wayne last year the Governor vetoed $240,000 
out of their budget, this year $140,000 out of their budget, 
in addition to an attempt to close the Regional Center in 
Norfolk. Now we can’t stand in our region a multitude of 
shots like that and I am sure other regions have similar 
stories. I think we have a commitment to this program. We 
have a commitment to these people, to these clients. We have 
a commitment to the parents of these clients.

SENATOR CLARK: You have about forty-five seconds.

SENATOR DWORAK: And a way to meet and fulfill and complete
this commitment is to support this particular veto override 
and this is the only, this is the only override that the 
Appropriations Committee will support this year.

SENATOR CLARK: The question before the House is the adoption
of the motion by Senator Dworak for the override. All those 
in favor vote aye, all those opposed vote nay.

CLERK: Senator Clark voting no.

SENATOR CLARK: Have you all voted? Senator Marsh.

SENATOR MARSH: Mr. Chairman, I am going to ask for a Call
of the House since we are not under Call at the moment.

SENATOR CLARK: A Call of the House has been requested. All
those in favor of a Call of the House will vote aye, all those 
opposed vote nay. Record the vote.

CLERK: 20 ayes, 0 nays to go under Call, Mr. President.

SENATOR CLARK: We are under Call. All Senators will register
in please. All unauthorized personnel will leave the floor.
We should have forty-nine. There is no one excused. Would 
everyone register in please? Senator Howard Peterson, Senator 
Lowell Johnson, would you register in please? Senator Schmit. 
Senator Haberman. Senator Nichol. That is the ball of wax. 
Call the roll.

CLERK: (Roll call vote taken. See page 2078, Legislative
Journal.) 28 ayes, 19 nays, Mr. President, on the motion to 
override the Governor’s veto.

SENATOR CLARK: Motion lost.
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